# West Leadership Academy A COLLEGE BOARD SCHOOL

*November*—2015



### Hello Families!

November is a time to focus on reflection and gratitude.

Below are some important dates and information. Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns. Hope to see you at the upcoming events!

### **Important Dates:**

**November 12**<sup>th</sup> WISE Travel Meeting

6:00-8:00 PM

**Presentation Room** 

November 12<sup>th</sup> High School Winter Sports

Begin—Basketball,

Swimming, and Wrestling

November 18<sup>th</sup> Coffee with the Principals

8:20-9:20 AM

November 18<sup>th</sup> Financial Aid Meeting for

12th Grade, 5:00 PM-7:00 PM

November 23<sup>rd</sup>—27<sup>th</sup> Thanksgiving Break

NO SCHOOL

November 30<sup>th</sup> Butler Building Ribbon

**Cutting Ceremony** 

2:00-3:00 PM

December 8<sup>th</sup>—10<sup>th</sup> 75th Annual Singing Christmas Tree—West Campus Auditorium

December 15<sup>th</sup>—17<sup>th</sup> High School Final Exams

December 18<sup>th</sup>—Jan 5<sup>th</sup> Winter Break—NO SCHOOL

## **Daily Schedule:**

7:45 am -3:15 pm - M, W, Th & F 7:45 am - 1:45 pm Tuesday

## **Contact Information:**

WEST LEADERSHIP ACADEMY 951 Elati St.

> Denver, CO 80204 Phone-720-423-5460

Guadalupe Algarate, Secretary

Guadalupe\_Algarate@dpsk12.org

Please call or email with any questions!

### Winter Break:

Winter Break will begin Friday, December 18th and continue through Tuesday, January 5th. Young leaders **must** be in school for final exams through the end of the day on December 17th. We look forward to kicking off second semester on January 6th and seeing **ALL** young leaders in attendance.

## **Parent Teacher Home Visit Project:**

This year, we will continue our partnership with the Parent Teacher Home Visit Project here at West Leadership Academy. Your child's advisor is an advocate between our young leaders and families, and will support your child in their academics and behavioral well-being. In order to build, continue and strengthen relationships, all advisors will be calling soon to schedule home visits. Home visits are short visits where the advisors will introduce themselves to families, talk about their roles and also learn about the hopes and dreams that you have for your child, as well as their personal hopes and dreams. The home visits can take place in the comfort of your home or at any place of your choosing. We are excited about these connections and the possibilities that these home visits will create with you all.

### **Early Release Days:**

Tuesdays will be early release days; the school day will end at 1:45 pm. The purpose of the early release day will be to allow teachers/facilitators the opportunity to have ongoing professional learning communities and engage in professional development.

#### **Uniforms:**

Uniforms are required at WLA. There are several uniform options and range in price from \$5.00 - \$25.00 depending on design. Blue or black jeans, slacks, shorts and skirts are acceptable as long as they are neat and meet the length requirement. **Red** clothing or shoes is not acceptable on the West Campus.